

## Help us Spread Holiday Cheer! 4th Annual Christmas in Little Italy Saturday, December 2nd 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

The Little Italy Arkansas Heritage Society and Museum is collecting new toys and financial donations. Your financial gifts will be used to sponsor a local family for Christmas and to support the Museum's mission, while helping us continue to offer this free community event.

This in-person visit with Santa and Mrs. Claus will be held on the museum grounds (33615 Hwy 300). Grab a ride on the hay sleigh from Dorer field and come enjoy the festive glow of our 16 foot Christmas tree, hear the Little Italy Merry Carolers sing your favorite Christmas songs, visit the cookies, cocoa and crafts tent, take family photos in front of festive holiday backdrops, tour the museum, pick up your favorite Little Italy memorabilia and, of course, bring your children to get their special gift from Santa and Mrs. Claus.

To reserve a child's visit and gift\* from Santa, please register **by November 20th** at <a href="https://www.littleitalymuseum.org">www.littleitalymuseum.org</a>. For more information, email troyboy1946@gmail.com or reneehaugen@me.com.

Financial donations may be mailed to PO Box 212; Bigelow, Arkansas 72016. Toys may be dropped off at St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Church.

\*Please note that Santa's toys are most appropriate for babies, toddlers and children up to age 16. However, all are welcome to visit with Santa and Mrs. Claus.

